
Bulletin Notes for August Sundays 
 
 
August 7 – Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Lower your income and taxes with an IRA QCD gift to the parish: With 
an IRA QCD (qualified charitable distribution) gift to the parish endowment 
fund, you can support your parish without impacting cash flow – and 
benefit from lowering income and taxes. Contact Juliet Greco at the Catholic Foundation 
(jgreco@cfnga.org or 404.497.9440) for more information or go to cfngalegacy.org. The Catholic 
Foundation’s EIN is 58-2008930. 
 
August 14 – Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Save on taxes with a gift of an IRA to the parish: The IRA qualified charitable distribution is 
an option for those 70 ½ or older. You can make a gift directly from your IRA account to your 
parish endowment fund and benefit from lowering your income and taxes. Contact Juliet Greco 
at the Catholic Foundation (jgreco@cfnga.org or 404.497.9440) for more information or go to 
cfngalegacy.org to start your estate plan. The Catholic Foundation’s EIN is 58-2008930. 
 
August 21 – Twenty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Gifts of IRAs to our parish: Designating a percentage of an IRA to the parish endowment fund 
in your will is simple and will help the parish for years to come. For details, contact Juliet Greco 
at the Catholic Foundation (jgreco@cfnga.org or 404.497.9440). More estate planning guidance 
is also available at cfngalegacy.org. 

August 28 – Twenty-second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Name the parish as an IRA beneficiary: Naming the parish endowment fund as a beneficiary 
of your individual retirement account or 401(k) is a simple way to benefit your parish forever. 
This is easy and costs you nothing during your lifetime. For more information, contact Juliet 
Greco at the Catholic Foundation (jgreco@cfnga.org or 404.497.9440) or go to cfnga.org. 

 
Deo Gratias Bulletin Note 
Please consider including an announcement about the Deo Gratias Society in your 
communications a few time over the next few months. If you know someone from your parish 
who has named your parish in his or her will, please let us know so we can celebrate their 
commitment to the Catholic community.  
 
Deo Gratias – Thanks Be To God! Have you planned a gift in your will or estate plan of any 
amount to support your parish, Catholic school or favorite ministry? Contact the Catholic 
Foundation to be included and honored in the Deo Gratias Society. This year’s Mass and 
Reception with Archbishop Hartmayer will be September 10. Visit cfnga.org or call 
404.497.9440 for more information. 
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